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Information on GDPR at SSV 

 
The GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) is a data protection regulation 
that governs how we may use personal data. The regulation applies throughout 
the EU / EEA and means that it is the same rules for all companies and 
associations, large and small, throughout the EU. The intention is that you will be 
safe with our handling of your personal information. You also have the right to 
delete your personal information if you wish. For you that are SSV members (i.e. 
participated in the Smögen Summer Symposium on Virology meeting during the 
past three years), we only save your name and your email address for the 
purpose of reaching out with messages, newsletters etc. Your personal 
information will not be disclosed to anyone else. If you do not agree that we to 
save your name and your email address and want us to remove this information, 
please contact our webmaster Marianne.Jansson@med.lu.se   
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